With the change in state meet qualification procedure, the following link has been placed on the
track & field page to provide guidance on how ties in vertical jumps will be handled at regionals.

Please email me directly with your wheelchair results. I keep those manually. The top 16 in
each event qualify for the state meet.

Construction at Wichita State University is on schedule despite all of the crummy weather in the
winter. The east side is set to be completed in mid-May. Please mark your calendars for 7p on
Wednesday, May 28 for a zoom with WSU athletic department administration like we did last
year. This will provide a chance for them to answer any questions you have about the facility. A
link to the zoom will be sent at a later date.

Stay tuned for a link that will be used for entry into the stadium for team camp purposes. We’ll
have more on this soon. There will not be a line and list as in the past.

Ensure your throwing events are safe when hosting meets. Some meets have unmarked throwing
events where spectators/kids can easily get in the way if they are not paying attention.


https://www.kshsaa.org/Public/Track/PDF/2025%20Vertical%20Jump%20State%20Qualifying%20Procedure.pdf

